24 February 1988

ROY GRIFFITHS' REPORT ON COMMUNITY CARE

I have seen your note to the Prime Minister and the Prime
Minister's letter. I entirely agree with your advice, but I
would prefer to push the Ministerial meeting on Community
Care to eight or ten weeks rather than the six you suggest.
It is not yet clear that the NHS review is making such fast
progress as to make possible a useful discussion on community

care in the shorter time scale.
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/ JOHN O'SULLIVAN




